
Ferndale Chapter No. 23
Hello sisters and brothers,

Spring has finally arrived I hope you are all getting outside
to enjoy. We had our May 14th meeting where we started with a
Mexican potluck dinner before our meeting. We honored the star
point  Electa.  Our  own  Deanna  Bay  former  Grand  Electa  was
honored with a flower arrangement and special escort; the
worthy matron and worthy patron each read a tribute to the
star  point.  There  were  no  other  Electa’s  present.  Under
unfinished business we finalized a date for our Aebleskiver
breakfast, which will be June 14th from 8-11 Flag Day at the
community  Center  in  Ferndale.  Don’t  miss  this  delicious
event!  The chapter didn’t have much under new business. The
associate matron gave her report, and we then had a corn march
and a drawing where Leslie Nicholson won a wreath of red
roses for her door. It was announced that there would be the
first annual Lee Astorino memorial tea with all proceeds going
to the eastern star outreach program that was very important
to brother Lee.  I believe it will be in July. Be on the
lookout for further information.

Our next meeting will be June 11th and will be friendship
night as well as memorial.  The flower of the month is the
rose and will be long form. Dress is ladies long white dress
or skirt and suits and ties for the gentleman. I think that
just about wraps it up for this month, hope to see you in
June.

       You are braver than you believe

       Stronger than you seem

       and Smarter than you think

Be good to yourselves.
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